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NURTURING OUR COMMUNITY, THEREBY PROVIDING KEYS TO UNLOCK DOORS  

FOR A BETTER FUTURE 
 

                    

 

                                          

Dear Parents                                                                                                  26th June 2019

                                            

RE: FRANCE 2019 

 

Firstly may we thank all of you for returning all required documents so promptly. 

 

This will be the final letter before your child’s visit to France.    

 

On Tuesday morning the children will need to be at school, in the upper hall, by 7.15am at 

the latest ready for registration. The coach will load all luggage at 7.45am and depart 

promptly at 8.15am.  Please feel free to stay with your child to wave them off as the coach 

leaves the school. There will be no parking available on site.   

 

All medication should be clearly labelled with your child’s name and dosage requirements.  

A form will need to be completed at the school prior to departure with these details.  All 

medication must be handed over to a member of staff.  Children are not allowed to keep any 

medication whatsoever in their possession. 

 

A maximum of 30 Euros is allowed in a purse/wallet with your child’s name written on it.  

This will be collected and kept safe by the adults accompanying your child to France. 

 

The children will be provided with a red cap in order for us to easily identify them and to 

ensure they do not become separated from the group; they will be required to wear these at 

all times. 

 

As the children will not arrive at their accommodation until approximately 7.00pm you will 

need to provide them with a substantial packed lunch and drinks (no fizzy drinks) to last 

throughout the day.  An evening meal will be provided when we arrive.  

 

The estimated time of arrival at school on Friday 5th July is 7.00 pm.  Please look at our 

Twitter or Facebook page for updates with regards to traffic etc. 

 

Please note.  The children will require an additional change of clothes and a small towel to 

be kept in a small bag as they will be going on a water slide at one of the activities.  This will 

be to avoid staying wet for the remainder of the day! 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter! 

 

 Mr C Stephenson / Miss C Simmons 


